
Dear Kansas House and Senate Redistricting Committee Members, 

While the local news reports that republicans are gerrymandering districts to get rid of elected 
democrats, national news brags how well the democrats are doing at retaining and even increasing their 
territory.  Something is not right with this picture! 

 I write today in support of the Ad Astra map. I’m a current 4th District resident.  I support the Ad Astra 
Map because it keeps the 4th District of Kansas connected in a sensible way in south central Kansas 
centered around the Wichita and the surrounding area. 

 It makes sense to keep the 4th District as a south central Kansas District composed of the Wichita Metro 
Area and surrounding counties embodying both rural and  urban residents.  Wichita has  many 
manufacturing businesses  and people living in the counties surrounding Sedgwick county commute to 
work in the city. 

 The 4th Congressional District contains the Wichita metropolitan area and a large rural footprint with 
Sedgwick and the surrounding 16 counties.  Because the 4th District is an important mix of both rural and 
urban communities, it is important that we preserve our heritage.   

Farmers, ranchers and agricultural producers have lived for generations in the 4th District. Keeping the 
4th District together is critical for the success of future generations of Kansas family farms. 

 I support the Ad Astra map and urge the committee to pass it. 

 Sincerely, 

 Linda Arensdorf 
11806 W Lost Circle St 
Wichita, KS  67212 

 


